
Dear Students and Parents, 

The American Rescue Plan (ARP) was passed by Congress and signed into law March 11, 2021, 
and is the third round of funding under the Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund (HEERF) 
during the coronavirus pandemic. The funding package provides aid to higher education to serve 
students and ensure learning continues during the pandemic. Charleston Southern University has 
received $8,297,524 under this award.   

CSU is committed to helping our students during this challenging time and has the following 
assistance available for both our current and past students that attended on or after March 13, 
2020. 



impact certification form. In order to apply, you must submit the Student Debt Impact 
Certification form found here and email it to studentdebt@csuniv.edu. Applications will be 
accepted first come, first served basis through August 23, 2021 or until funds have been 
depleted.  )
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Charleston Southern University was awarded funds to provide students that may have 
experienced loss of employment or other financial support due to the COVID-19 emergency. 
These aid payments were intended to help with expenses incurred as a result of the emergency, 
including housing, food, course materials, technology, healthcare, or childcare. 
 
CSU has decided to prioritize the HEERF III grant funds to students with exceptional financial 
need, such as those who receive Pell Grants or those with extraordinary financial circumstances. 
Eligibility for HEERF III funds, will be based on Expe


